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We had a big year for Rolling in Rock Hill 2016.  This year, we approved 26 houses for painting.  Of the 

26 houses, seven were painted in the spring of 2016 with         

assistance from our Housing Development  Corporation (HDC) 

team and volunteers; three were painted on Saturday, August 28 

by NewSpring Church and 16 were painted and completed on  

September 17, our official Paint Day. 

We are grateful for the teams and their significant contribution to 

our SUCCESS!  This year we had 34 teams and  approximately 

500 volunteers.  The Rolling in Rock Hill Project is invaluable to 

homeowners who are physically or financially unable to do the work themselves.  A coat of paint not only 

brightens the neighborhood but it brightens the hearts and lives of the residents we serve. 

The Office of the Board of Voter Registration and Elections for York County will open a temporary    

absentee voting site at Rock Hill City Hall, 155 Johnston Street, in the Wellness Center located on the 

first floor.  In person absentee voting will begin on Monday, October 17 and continue through Monday, 

November 7 during the hours of 8:00 AM and 5:00 PM. 

Voter parking is available in the Black Street Parking Deck (121 E Black St) located across from the 

police department. Limited street parking is also available on Hampton St.   Anyone qualifying to vote 

curbside should use designated street parking on Hampton St. 

In person absentee voting is currently open in the main office and will continue through Monday,      

November 7.  The main office is located in the E. C. Black Building, 13 S. Congress St., York.  The York 

office is currently taking requests for qualified electors who wish to vote absentee by mail.   Voters may 

apply for an absentee ballot in person; by telephone at 803-684-1242 or 909-7194;   by email at      

elections@yorkcountygov.com, or Faxing to 803-684-7801. 

Additional Saturday hours will also be offered at both locations.   Absentee voting will be made available 

on Saturday, October 29  9:00 AM to 4:00 PM and Saturday, November 5, 9:00 am to 1:00 pm.  The 

York office only will be open for additional evening hours until 8:00 pm on the dates of October 18,   

October 27, and November 1. 

For information about absentee voting, including qualifications for voting by absentee ballot, visit  

http://scvotes.org/2009/10/15/absentee_voting   
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